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ID:616 
 
By Email    

17 February 2015                
Dear Programme Officer 
 
Issue 2 Climate Change and the Natural Environment 
 
The AONB is particularly pleased to see, and support, the amendment to paragraph 
4.64 and Policy 4 relating to the need for developers to demonstrate that their proposals 
have taken account of the relevant Management Plan for the AONB.  
 
This is particularly important as the AONB Management Plan has been adopted by North 
Dorset District Council and other partners in the AONB Partnership.  
 
The adopted AONB Management Plan also seeks to have consistent policies for the 
AONB across the partner Planning Authorities (Policy PT 2). 

Encourage and contribute to coherent and consistent formulation and 
implementation of planning policies, including across Local Authority boundaries, 
to ensure they take full account of the local distinctiveness, character and quality 
of the AONB and its setting. 

Wiltshire Council, which covers 62% of the AONB, has already adopted a similar policy 
in their Core Strategy that has been through the Examination process.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

RICHARD BURDEN  

 
Richard Burden  BSc DipCons MSc FLI PPLI 
Landscape and Planning Advisor (part-time Monday to Wednesday) 
 
For and on behalf of the CCWWD AONB Partnership 
richardburden@cranbornechase.org.uk                                                           
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